
 

 
 
 

 
Healthe Care Transitional Agreement 

 
Dear Member, 
 
In the recent vote, your enterprise agreement was given the thumbs up by the 
workers. The agreement has now been submitted to the Fair Work Commission to 
be approved. This approval process will take between 6 to 12 weeks. The 
employer should advise you shortly of the process for back payment of wages.  
 
Please email emma.williams@hsu.asn.au with any issues or comments. 
 
In unity, 

 
Gerard Hayes 
Secretary, HSU NSW/ACT/QLD 
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